
                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are now taking orders for t-shirts for the Young Voices concert on Tuesday January 7th 2020. 

All t-shirts need to be ordered by Friday 8thof November so that we can process them. 

 Please see the reverse of this letter for order form and payment details 

 Please note there are no refunds on t-shirts 

 Timings of the concert will be updated on the Young Voices website 

Your child does not have to buy one!  A plain white t-shirt is fine.  However, if you would like to order one, please see 
the form on the reverse of this letter.  

This will be another wonderful experience for your child to participate in.  

Thank you for your support                                       

Mrs C Oxborough 

Head of School 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership trust 

Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 
Tel: (01709) 828242   

Head of School: Mrs C Oxborough 
E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

Website: www.brinsworthwhithill.org 
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